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I support HB 3086 with the - 4 amendment.  The river basin management area model 

for the ODFW Commission SHOULD help decrease the unbalance that generally pits 

the Willamette Valley, the urban area, versus the too often destructive urban/rural 

split in Oregon. 

 

The Willamette Valley has the money, the population, and the votes while the rest of 

the state has the land area and not much of the population but does have a hands-on 

perspective of what is good for there respective geography. 

 

Best wishes as you tackle this issue and thank you for your efforts on our behalf. 

 

 


